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Reference: OBPR22-01714 
Telephone: 6271 6270 

e-mail: helpdesk-obpr@pmc.gov.au 
 
Mr John Piispanen                                                      
Executive Director  
Health Protection Branch, Prevention Division 
Queensland Health 
 
Dear Mr Piispanen, 
                                             
Decision RIS – National consistency of Fast Food Menu Labelling 
  
Thank you for submitting the above Decision Regulation Impact Statement (RIS) for assessment 
by the Office of Best Practice Regulation (OBPR). 
 
OBPR’s assessment is that the quality of the regulatory impact analysis in the RIS is compliant 
with the guidelines as set out in the Regulatory Impact Analysis Guide for Ministers’ Meetings 
and National Standard Setting Bodies (May 2021) (the Guide). 
 
The RIS contains an adequate level of analysis, commensurate with the significance of the 
impacts for a Decision RIS. 
 
We would appreciate you advising us when a final decision has been announced and forwarding 
a copy of the RIS in a form meeting the Australian Government’s accessibility requirements. 
The OBPR will publish your Decision RIS and this assessment letter at obpr.pmc.gov.au. 
 
If you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact the OBPR. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Jason Lange 
Executive Director 
16 February 2022 

 
 

              
 

 


